

Dear Student,

St. John's University is pleased to share with our students that the University received notification from the U.S Department of Education that it will be entitled to funding under ARP/HEERF III.

St. John's has decided to distribute funds to Federal Pell recipients for the Fall 2021 semester. All Federal Pell grant recipients will automatically receive a one-time grant of \$1,150.

The University has strived to assist as many students as possible with the ARP/HEERF III funding. The funds awarded may be used towards any component of your Cost of Education such as tuition, books, food, housing, health care (including mental health) or child care.

This emergency financial assistance is intended to provide direct one-time grant assistance. This emergency funding is considered a form of federal emergency relief and as such is not considered to be part of your Financial Aid Package and is excluded from your taxable income under Section 139 of the Internal Revenue Code.

If you have signed up for Direct Deposit, your funds will be available within 3 business days. If you have not signed up for Direct Deposit, a paper check will be mailed to your attention to the address on file with the University. Students who receive paper checks must act promptly to deposit their check.

Please feel free to contact the Office of Student Financial Services at 718-990-2000 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, The Office of Student Financial Services St. John's University

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

8000 Utopia Pkwy Queens, NY | 11439 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma